
Environmental Assessment Worksheet for the Dominium Development, Minnetonka. 
Available for Comment May 7, 2018. 

The Environmental Assessment Worksheet (EAW) for the proposed Dominium Development is 
available for public comment. The EAW assesses potential environmental impacts for the 
proposed project. The project includes redeveloping an existing 9.4-acre site in the City of 
Minnetonka to include 482 units of rental multi-family housing. The project is near the future 
Southwest Light Rail (SWLRT) and Opus Station and is located in the southwest corner of Bren 
Road East and Bren Road West. The comment period is from May 7 to June 6, 2018. The EAW 
is available to view during business hours at the following locations: 

• City of Minnetonka City Hall, 14600 Minnetonka Blvd, Minnetonka, MN 55345
• City of Minnetonka Webpage: https://eminnetonka.com/
• Environmental Conservation Library, 300 Nicollet Mall, Minneapolis, Minnesota, MN

55401

To provide comments on the EAW, or for questions about the project, contact: 

Loren Gordon, City Planner 
City of Minnetonka  
14600 Minnetonka Blvd 
Minnetonka, MN 55345 
952-939-8296
lgordon@eminnetonka.com

https://eminnetonka.com/
mailto:lgordon@eminntonka.com

